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To : Ian Carruthers, Chair, International Public Sector Accounting Standards 

Board (IPSAS Board) 
From : Director, NATO Office of Resources/ Head of Financial Reporting Policy 
Cc : Chair, Working Group of Financial Controllers 

Chair, Accounting Working Group 

 
 
Dear Mr Carruthers, 
 
Subject: Comments on the Exposure Draft 91 – Limited-scope Updates to First-time 
Adoption of Accrual Basis International Public Sector Accounting Standards 
(IPSAS) (Amendments to IPSAS 33) 
 

I would like to thank the IPSAS Board for the opportunity to comment on the 
Exposure Draft 91, Limited-scope Updates to First-time Adoption of Accrual Basis 
International Public Sector Accounting Standards (IPSAS) (Amendments to IPSAS 33), 
in our role as observer.  

 
Please note that we have reviewed the document and do not have any comments. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
(Signed) Nathalie MATTHIJS 

 
 

Director  
NATO Office of Resources 
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